Correspondence in support of District 6 appeal




James, Patricia (CI-StPaul)

From: Gregory M. Sheehan <gmsheehan@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 6:48 PM

To: James, Patricia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: File #12-067-225 Statement opposing V of A at this location for any number of
residents.

Sirs/madam:

The property in question is zoned industrial for reason. This is the proper location for industrial applications
and job creation. This location cannot be removed from the limited area reserved for these purposes in the
North End or the entire City of St. Paul.

Thank you for your consideration!

Dr. Gregory M. Sheehan

1215 Rice Street

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55117-4594
651-488-7251
gmsheehan@comcast.net
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